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WIZARD*

DOMESTIC

NEW CLEAN SCENT 

Disinfectant Spray 
Pressurized 

ELIMINATES ODOURS 

KILLS HOUSEHOLD GERMS 

KILLS MOLD AND MILDEW 

 GUARANTEE 

o-Phenyl phenol 0.25%

 REGISTRATION NO.  20714 

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

 READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING 

WARNING

FLAMMABLE

EXPLOSIVE

EYE IRRITANT 

NET CONTENTS 350  g

Distributed by  
BOYLE-MIDWAY 
CANADA LTD

TORONTO, ONTARIO 
M8Z 5M5

 DISINFECTANT AND DEODORIZER

Destroys odour causing bacteria.  Disinfects and deodorizes
surfaces through effective bactericidal and fungicidal activity. 
Kills Staph, and Strep, organisms.  Pseudomonas aeruginosa,
Tubercle bacilli, Salmonella choleraesuis and Trichophyton
interdigitate (athlete's foot fungi) on hard surfaces and



controls odours.  Kills influenza A2 virus on environmental hard
surfaces.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  For disinfecting and deodorizing garbage
cans, diaper pails, clothes hampers, storage areas, toilet seats,
sinks, basins, shower stalls, and animal areas (minus animals):

1. Hold can as nearly upright as possible,  approximately    
15-20 cm from surface to be sprayed.  

2. Spray until surface is covered with a fine  mist.  For
disinfection wait 60 seconds.

PRECAUTION:  Contents under pressure.  Do not spray in eyes,
strongly irritant.  Do not place in hot water or near radiators,
stoves or other sources of heat.  Do not puncture nor incinerate
container even when empty.  Do not store at temperatures over
50'C.  Keep away from open flame or spark.  Do not use on
polished wood furniture, rayon fabrics or acrylic plastics.

FIRST AID:  If sprayed in eyes or on skin flush with water.  If
irritation persists, get medical attention.

*  Registered trademark
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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